
CDPH Guidance for the Use of Face Coverings 
2021 LTCC Commencement 

 
This guidance took effect on June 15, 2021 

 

The COVID-19 vaccines are effective in preventing infection, disease, and 
spread. Unvaccinated persons are more likely to get infected and spread the 
virus which is transmitted through the air and concentrates indoors. About 15% 
of California’s population remains without the option for vaccination (children 
under 12 years old are not yet eligible) and risk for COVID-19 exposure and 
infection will remain until we reach full community immunity. 
 

Masks are not required 
for fully vaccinated 

individuals* 
 
 

*In settings where masks are required only for unvaccinated individuals, 
businesses, venue operators or hosts may choose to: 
• Provide information to all patrons, guests and attendees regarding 

vaccination requirements and allow vaccinated individuals to self-attest that 
they are in compliance prior to entry. 

 
 

Masks are strongly 
encouraged/recommended for 

unvaccinated people** 
 

**The District is not responsible for the transmission 
of any communicable disease, including COVID-19. 

 
 


